
                       

LETTER OF APPRECIATION 
The ACFE Indonesia Chapter extends appreciation to 

Ferry Adang 
as participant in ACFE Indonesia Chapter 

Webinar Fraud Awareness Week 

"Financial Transaction & Fraud Scheme" 

Saturday, December 10 , 2022, Indonesia 

This discussion qualifies for 2 (two) hours of CPE credits 

This discussion is organized to strengthen anti-fraud movement in Indonesia. 
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